
 

 
   Comments on 

Weekly Natural Gas Storage Report 
 

for the week ending July 23, 2021  |  Release Date:  July 29, 2021 
   

36 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection: Less  than Expectations   
 

The EIA on Thursday reported an injection of 36 Bcf natural gas into storage for the week ended July 
23. Expectations were for a 48 Bcf injection and the market jumped with the release of the data.  
With the continuing above average hot weather creating extra demand for gas powered electrical 
generation and natural gas production not increasing significantly, prices will be supported above 
$4.00. 
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